’the way' of sending an earlier thank you.

July S, 1978

Ms. Mary Spores
Assistant to Director
Regearch Services Administration

- Northwestern University -

REbecca Crown Center
Evangton, IL 60201

| Dear Mary:

It had heen my intention to write to you last week to say that
the arrangements for the meeting which we had at the O'Hare
Hilton were excellent and to thank.you for setting them.up. ...
Unfortunately, a wedding in the family and other things;got in

1 believe that we did get quite a bit accompliahed and Iam

sendiag out some of the information we discussed to the other
officers and trustees. e ; ,

Attached you will find a capy of the General Admmistrative
Policy Paper which I promised to send to you, Also attached

is a notice from the last Patent, Trademark and Copyright
Journal which may have some ligniﬁcanae in view of the Nelson
hearings and Dr. Baruch's comments at those hearings,

Best regards,

Very truly yours,
Hi)ward Ww. -Brem_er

HWB* _
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